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Next month’s Bristol Grand Prix has attracted a large number of entries and may therefore be over-subscribed.

The Table Tennis England events team and the referee are working to get as many people as possible into the
event on November 14 and 15, but it is possible we may not be able to accommodate everyone.

As per the regulations, anyone who has not yet paid will be the first to drop out, followed by the latest entries
received in strict order.

Table Tennis England will contact any players whose entries cannot be accepted as soon as possible. We
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.
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